
The Carver County Highway 40 Project consists of
a corridor study to identify safety and other
improvements along a 10-mile segment of Highway
40 between Highway 25 and Highway 11. The initial
construction project resulting from the study is the
Highway 40 Project – Belle Plaine Area, which
extends 4-miles from Highway 25 to Highway 52.
This segment is currently is in the final design
phase, with construction scheduled to begin in
2024. Preliminary design will be performed for the
segment between Highway 52 and Highway 11 to
prepare for final design and construction to be
performed in future years. Specific objectives of the
project will include widening of the shoulders,
flattening slopes, correcting drainage issues,
implementing safety improvements, and
rehabilitating the pavement surface.

HIGHWAY 40 PROJECT
BELLE PLAINE AREA

PROJECT DESCRIPTION
Highway 40 corridor has been identified in the County's Roadway Safety Plan as a "High
Priority Segment" due to the high frequency of crashes, narrow substandard gravel
shoulders, and abundant curvature. This project is in the preliminary design stages for
Highway 40 north of the Minnesota River at the Highway 25 intersection, heading northeast
to the southern intersection of Highway 40 and Highway 11. The project is in the final design
stages for approximately 4.1 miles of Highway 40 north of the Minnesota River at the
intersection of Highway 25 heading northeast to the intersection of Highway 52.

RECOMMENDED 
IMPROVEMENTS

Full layout available to view on the project webpage
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 We will continue to coordinate with stakeholders and impacted properties as we work
through the next steps of the project and prepare for construction in 2024.  

SCHEDULE

CONNECT WITH US
Check the project website, follow us on social,
and sign up for email notifications for regular
updates on this project.

https://www.co.carver.mn.us/departments/pub
lic-works/projects-studies/highway-40-project

Project Contact: Carolyn Fackler
cfackler@co.carver.mn.us | 952-466-5258
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